October 17, 2000   

Dear 

Your business has the opportunity to make a difference!


The UConn Foundation Annual Fund is a year round fund-raising program dedicated to gaining support from alumni, parents and friends of the university.  This support funds such important areas as scholarships, library resources and student services.  Last year alone our students raised over two million dollars in pledges for UConn!

The Annual Fund employs nearly one hundred students each year to reach over 100,000 alumni, parents and friends of the university throughout the year.   Our student callers face the challenging task of contacting and securing gifts to UConn night after night.  This is not an easy job!  We are continuously searching for new ways to keep our hard working students motivated, for the benefit of our program and the entire UConn community.  

This year, I will be awarding prizes to our student callers for highest number of pledges, most dollars raised, and other prizes during various fund raising activities.  Many other businesses are supporting the Phonathon with gift certificates and other items that we will use as prizes and motivational tools.  I am confident that the items provided will help us reach our goal this year and also give many of our students the opportunity to visit your place of business.

Please consider donating a gift certificate or other items, which may be used as prizes for our student callers and our other fund raising events.  A reply envelope is provided and I will contact you soon to discuss questions or pick-up arrangements.

Thank you,

Martha A. Cassidy

Assistant Director of Annual Giving

